                                                                                                            September 27, 2024
Dear Parents,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Friday, September 27, 2024, is a Learn from Home Day.  Students are being asked to complete their assignments on Seesaw.  All assignments are due when your child returns to school on Monday September 30, 2024. Please return the tablet, chord and case upon return on Wednesday.  Students should not eat or drink around their tablet.  The directions to access Seesaw are listed below.  Also, the quick cards to log your child into the computer will be located on the tablet’s carrying case (the user name and password is located inside your child’s folder).  Thank you and enjoy your break!  If you have any questions feel free to call or send a Class Dojo message to your child’s teacher.
Directions to access Canvas:
1. Log into your child’s Launchpad account using their username and password (or quick card).
2. After that, click on the Seesaw[image: ] icon to access the assignments.
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